
 
 
 
 
 

         
Mark Sanford         Post Office Box 12267 
Governor          Columbia 29211 

 
Extradition Office  
803-734-5283 (O) 
803-734-6453 (Fax)         October 18, 2004 
 
Sent via Certified Mail and Regular U.S. Mail 
 
Bivia Rebekah Huie 
17 Rice Road 
Beaufort, South Carolina 29906-9463 
 
RE: Commonwealth of Virginia v. Bivia Rebecca Huie AKA Bivia Rebekah Huie  
 Extradition 
 
Dear Ms. Huie: 
 
Based on the hearing which you attended as well as their review of the paperwork submitted by Virginia, 
the South Carolina Attorney General’s Hearing Officer has recommended that the Governor issue a 
rendition warrant for your return to the Commonwealth of Virginia.  As you are aware, you were given 
consideration due to your pregnancy.  We did not wish to risk any complications which may have arisen 
from your incarceration in South Carolina awaiting transportation and then continued incarceration in 
Virginia. Virginia consented to wait until the birth of your child to pursue your return to answer their 
charges.  We agreed that you would stay in touch with this office and advise of any change in your contact 
information.  I have spoken with your former employer and they have advised that you are no longer 
employed there.  I have attempted to contact you by phone at 843-379-3393 and it appears that the phone is 
not in service.   
 
It is imperative that you contact this office at 803-734-5283 as soon as you receive this letter to 
discuss these matters.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert E. Merritt 
Extradition Coordinator 
  
 
 
cc: Rita O'Neal, Attorney General's Office 


